
Maths
In Maths this half term we will 
look at angles, direction as well 
as doing investigations to do 
with weight. 

RE
In RE we are looking at the Creation 
Story from Cristianity. We will talk 
about the importance of the world 
and how we can make it a better 
place. 

Computing
In Computing we will continue to 
progress our skills, using the 
computers for research and to 
record data. 

PE,Science and History 
Bounce, will involve us  exploring how the body 
works to make us successful athletes. What 
do we need to make our bodies healthy. We 
will also look at the Olympics and discuss 
successful athletes from the past. 

PSHE
In PSHE we 
will be 
covering ways 
to have 
healthier and 
safer 
lifestyles.English

In English we will be exploring writing for fiction. 
We will also do some short burst writing to apply 
the different skills we have learnt through the 
year. We will continue using our VIPERS for 
guided reading and think about them as we read 
our class book.

  BOUNCE!           


